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8. We also note the concern as reflected in the report regarding access to the UN 

Audiovisual Library of International Law, in that there is an apparent lack of awareness 

among users or potential users in developing countries regarding this resource. We 

further welcome the intention of the Codification Division of exploring the possibility of 

making the resources or lectures in the Lecture Series available in other formats to 

enhance awareness and accessibility. We are, in this regard, of the view that it may be 

beneficial if direct contact or linkages could be established with the institutions of higher 

learning or national bar associations in developing countries to promote awareness of this 

important and invaluable resource. 

9. While it is undeniable that the Programme of Assistance plays an important role in 

the teaching, study, dissemination and wider appreciation of international law, we are of 

the view that new approaches should perhaps be explored and considered to ensure that 

the resources and the courses offered by the Programme of Assistance are truly 

accessible to and within reach for a wider audience. 

I thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
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